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7th December 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

 

Upper Four Interim Reviews 

Your daughter’s second Interim Review is now available for you to view on the Parent Portal. Please refer 

to the College ParentPortal webpage or email portal@ladiescollege.ac.gg if you have any difficulties.   

http://www.ladiescollege.com/information/communication-to-parents#portal 

 

A copy of the Interim Review guidelines is attached. Please be reminded that our reporting system has undertaken 

some changes this year, and will therefore use different language and descriptors. If you have any queries or 

concerns about the format, please do contact Mr. Barnes. 

 

If you have any matters that you would like to discuss as a result of your daughter’s Interim Review, please 

contact the subject teacher if there is a problem within a single subject; or your daughter’s form tutor or myself if 

you have concerns in regards to a number of subjects. I would also encourage all students to engage in meaningful 

conversations with their teachers, who will be happy to discuss any concerns raised. However, please be assured, 

where "working towards" has been identified, I will already be looking at measures to further support your 

daughter in College. 

 

Girls On Board 

The Ladies’ College is a “Girls On Board” school, which means we are dedicated to supporting our students 

navigate the sometimes choppy waters of teenage freindships. As part of the “Girls On Board” approach, Upper 

Four have started exploring the language and dynamics of friendship groups within assemblies and Form time. I 

am hopeful, that with greater knowledge of friendship behaviours, we can empower the students to take control 

of the often complex dynamic of female friendships. 

 

If you would like further information on the “Girls On Board” approach, or access to the parent handbook, please 

follow this link: https://www.ladiescollege.com/information/pastoral-care 

 

We look forward to seeing you in person at next term’s GCSE Options Evening and thank you for your continued 

support ensuring your daughter remains happy and healthy. 

 

Dates for your diary  

Upper Four Parents’ Evening 1st February 2023 

Upper Four Options Evening 15th February 2023 

 

With best wishes for a wonderful Christmas break.  

 

Sophie Appelqvist 
Mrs Sophie Appelqvist 

Upper Four-Year Co-ordinator 
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